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Hello.

My 12 year old son has Asperger's syndrome and was crying and screaming this week
when he heard about the proposed development of 1000+ homes on Velmore Farm.
We moved to Vally Park 4 years ago because of its semi rural location and dark skies for
astronomy.

Needless to say | oppose the plan.

Please consider the impact on the environment, nature, animals and families that live in
the area.

If the development goes ahead we will have to move.
Moving house is a traumatic experience for many and especially for children on the autism

spectrum.

Regards.
Zenon Kowalewski.





